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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 12:04 PM
To: 'Carol Foster'
Cc: Nonnye Grant
Subject: RE: Dockets 20170093-EI and 20170096-EI

Good afternoon Ms. Foster,  
 
We are in receipt of your change of information.  We are forwarding your message to Nonnye Grant as she updates the 
company information in our Master Commission Directory.  If she has any questions, she will be in contact with you. 
 
Thank you for your information. 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Carol Foster [mailto:cfoster@lakemaryfl.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 10:32 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Dockets 20170093-EI and 20170096-EI 
 
As requested in  your letter dated July 19, 2017, this will confirm that mailbox@lakemaryfl.com is a 
working e-mail address for the City of Lake Mary.  However, I would suggest you use my e-mail 
address at cfoster@lakemaryfl.com for correspondence for the Mayor.  Thank you.   
 
Carol Foster 
City Clerk 
CITY OF LAKE MARY 
P O Box 958445 
Lake Mary, FL  32795-8445 
Phone:    (407) 585-1423 
Fax:         (407) 585-1498 
email:      cfoster@lakemaryfl.com  

 
www.lakemaryfl.com 

 
PLEASE NOTE:  Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from officials 
regarding City business are public records available to the public and media upon request.  Your e-mail 
communications may be subject to public disclosure. 
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